
WALBERSWICK W I 
REPORT TO THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING MAY 2023 

 
The Committee was re-elected in November 2022 and remains the same. 
 
Speaker topics over the past year have included, The History of Spoken English, 
Medical Detection and Assistance Dogs, Sole Bay Care Fund and The History of 
Leiston Cinema.  
 
At our June meeting we celebrated the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee with 
afternoon tea and each member made a floral crown decoration using similar 
flowers to those in the Queen’s wedding bouquet. 
 
The Amelanchier Lamarckii tree next to the Jubilee Seat was planted in 
October 2022 and is doing well.  We will be adding a plaque soon in memory of 
H M Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
The Crab Apple tree WI planted opposite the Church is doing well and the 
daffodils and crocuses we planted under the Village Sign and on the corner of 
Stocks Lane and Lodge Road were lovely this year. 
 
We had two new members join in April and membership is now 24. 
 
Muriel Wortley 
Secretary 
Walberswick WI 
 
 


